

Fountains CE Primary School
Grantley
Ripon
Telephone: 01765 620631
Email: admin@grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs P Acheson

2nd October 2019

Dear Parents.

Re: Fossils & Dinosaurs Workshop and visit to Stump Cross Caverns

Today the children are taking part in a Fossils and Dinosaurs workshop which is being delivered in school by the Teaching staff of Stump Cross Caverns. To embed what the children will learn today, we will then take them for a visit to the caverns on Wednesday 9th October.

We will take the children and staff by coach, leaving school at 9.30am and returning after they have eaten lunch in the Bistro at Stump Cross Caverns. If your child usually has a school lunch, we will provide them with a packed lunch to take with them.

During the visit, the children will have the opportunity to visit the caverns therefore wellies will be required. Stump Cross do have some wellies available so please let us know if you are unable to provide your child with their own. The children will need to wear warm clothes and a coat; school uniform is not required.

As we have secured a discounted rate for the Workshop and visit and Friends have kindly provided a donation towards the cost, the reduced price for your child to enjoy these opportunities is £7.50. Please log onto ParentPay and make payment by Friday. Unfortunately, if we have insufficient payments from parents, the trip will not be viable to run and will be cancelled.

We hope you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for the children to take part in and directly supports current learning about fossils and dinosaurs.

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Micklefield Class 2 Teacher

N. Michaeld.

Miss L Rogers Class 1 Teacher









